
KANSAS GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

THE ELECTEWC COMPANY

De cember 14, 1981
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Mr Harold R Denton, Director A'

'

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation i

U S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D C 20555

Re: Docket No. STN 50-482
Ref: 1) Letter of 9/15/81 from Wilson K Cadman,

KG&E, to H R Denton, NRC
2) Letter of 11/13/81 f rom Glenn L Koester,

KG6E, to H R Denton, NRC

Dear Mr Denton:

This letter provides a construction progress update for Wolf
Creek Generating Station, Unit No. 1 (WCGS) as you had requested be
provided to you quarterly in your Fby 29, 1981 letter.

Since my last letter (reference 1) the WCGS owners' reevaluation
of the Wolf Creek construction progress has been completed. Mr Koester
(reference 2) reported to you that construction completion and fuel
load for WCGS are now scheduled for December 1983.

Quarterly construction progress update information for WCCS
will continue to be provided by Kansas Gas and Electric Company with
the next update scheduled for bbrch 15, 1982.

Sincerely,
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